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Diary Dates   
 

Half term 
Monday 26th Oct-Friday 

30th Oct 
 

School closed  
Inset day  

Friday 4th December  
 

 Christmas Holidays  
School breaks up Friday 

18th December at 1:30pm  
 

School returns  
Tuesday 5th January 

2021 

Miss Yapp’s thought of the week 
 

The children have been working hard this week. 
I have seen lots of children trying their best and feeling very proud when they achieve what they have set out to do.  

Keep up the positive attitude to learning everyone! 
I would also like to thank parents for following our Covid-19 procedures. 

It is essential that the one way system is adhered to by all parents, whether you are dropping off at the Early Years Unit 
or the main school building.  

This is to ensure we can keep everyone safe. 
Thank you! 

Don’t forget to follow 
us on Twitter to see 
what we get up to in 

school! 
@MasefieldCP  

Year 5 Bikeability 
 

This week Year 5 have enjoyed taking part in 
their Bikeability course.  

The children have learned how to be safe 
whilst riding their bike on the road.  

They have learnt how to signal, check for    
traffic and stop to check if it is safe to cross.  

All of the children have worked extremely 
hard and the Bikeability instructors were very 

impressed by the behaviour and attitude of 
learning shown by our  

children. 

Year 3 
This week Year 3 have been 

practicing being David  
Attenborough's! 

 
They have been working hard 
doing lots of research and      
recording their own nature        

documentaries about         
giraffes, lions, elephants,   

pandas, penguins and tigers! 
Hot snack  

Toast for break time is   available to 
pay for via SIMS Pay or with cash at 

the office. 
The cost of this is £2.50 per week. 

This is processed on a Thursday     
morning so if you wish for your child to   
receive snack the following week, please 

pay by 10am. 
Thank you! 

Year 4 
 

This week we really  
enjoyed our Geography 

day in year 4, we looked at  
natural disasters, why we 
have them and how this      
affects people’s lives.  
We also did our own  

science experiment with a 
bottle of Coke and Mentos 

mints to recreate a  
volcanic eruption! 

This super work was done by Maddison! Y4 


